
   

 

   

 

 
 

 

The Cornovii Trust Safeguarding Ambassadors 

 

Safeguarding Ambassadors from Brine Leas School, Weston Primary, Audlem St 

James and Alsager Highfields Primary met up this week to collaborate on some rules 

for online safety.  

 

They discussed the 4 Cs of online activity - content, contact, conduct and commerce.  

 

They then identified and agreed upon 10 rules for young people to keep everyone safe 

online. These rules will be shared within each school.  

 

The meeting saw some thought-provoking conversations and impactful teamwork. The 

ambassadors are looking forward to more opportunities to work together across the 

trust later in the year.  

 

It was a really productive day, many thanks to all involved. 

  

 Richard Middlebrook 

Chief Executive Officer 

 

 


